
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/16/2013 3:26:33 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Dig-in contractor 

Liza 
Here is one of the files we sent. Second one to follow ... 
Laura 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2013 1:50 PM 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: Doll, Laura 
Subject: FW: MCH CSLB Complaint 

General Hagan 
Here is a second contractor, MCH, about whom we have filed a complaint with the state contractor licensing 
board. 

If it would be helpful, we could set up a meeting or conference call with John Higgins to discuss this and the 
previous complaint we sent you. 

Thanks 
Laura 

Laura Doll 
Director, Regulatory Relations 
lrdd@pge.com 
office: 415.973.8663 
mobile: 415.828.3739 
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